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To whom it may concern:

I am a loving single mother to two young sons.  I have only just recently been told of the
 amendment Bill for abortion.

My heart broke as I heard that hundreds of babies, Australian babies have been left to die
 (unattended) after a late term abortion.  How anyone could want to actually allow this is
 beyond me.  

Please do not allow this Bill pass. 

Kind regards,

Elizabeth Kuhl
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